
 

 
14th September 2018 

 

 
To: Parents of Children in Years 1 to 6 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Visit to the Goose Fair - Thursday 4th October 2018 
 

As you are probably aware, it is time for the annual Goose Fair again.  We are planning on taking all pupils in Years 
1 to 6 to visit the fair on Thursday 4th October 2018.  The children will be walking to the venue with their teacher, 
leaving at around 10.45am to arrive in time to watch the traditional opening ceremony.  Weather permitting, all year 
groups will stay on the Forest Recreation Ground for a picnic lunch. We will return to school to finish at the usual time 
of 3:30pm. I am sure that the children will enjoy the trip. 
 
Please can children come to school in their normal school uniform and blazer. A packed lunch will be provided. 
Children are permitted to take a small amount of money, maximum £10, in a labelled purse, as some stalls may well 
be open. In the past, the children have been offered a complimentary turn on some of the rides, including the Big 
Wheel, and we are hopeful that this may be the case this year too. 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs G. Wand 
Year 1 Teacher     

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 

 
Visit to Goose Fair – Thursday 4th October 2018 

 
 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________   Date: _________________ 
 

I give consent for my child to participate in the trip to the Goose Fair on Thursday 4th October 2018. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 
some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  
 
I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this activity. 
 
I give permission for my child to have a ride on the Big Wheel and other rides deemed suitable by teachers and the 
ride operators.  
 
 
Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to Form Teachers by Friday 28th September 2018 


